
see our contemporary and innovative learning in
action
meet and chat to our Principal and key staff
tour the school's state-of-the-art facilities and
magnificent grounds
gain information about our enrolment and interview
process

St Peter's Catholic College will be holding an Open
Evening for all prospective students on Monday 7 March.

The evening will provide prospective students and their
families with the opportunity to:

Due to COVID places are limited and bookings are
essential. 

YEAR 7 2023 OPEN EVENING
MONDAY 7 MARCH 2022

4PM to 7PM

Where: 
St Peter's Catholic College, 
84 Gavenlock Road, Tuggerah

Session Times: 
Sessions run every 20 minutes
starting at 4.00pm

Register: 
To attend, please register at:
 https://www.trybooking.com/BXHRM
(only 1 booking per family required)

For more information on enrolment vacancies for Year 7 to 12 please visit our website:
stpetersdbb.catholic.edu.au

https://www.trybooking.com/BXHRM

